
 

May 30, 2018 
 
 

Consulate General 

Re: Federal Ignite ‘18 
 
Dear Attendee: 

Palo Alto Networks is pleased to invite you to attend our event; Federal Ignite ’18 in Washington, DC during the dates 
of October 22-23, 2018 being held at the Hyatt Regency Washington DC.  The purpose of the event is for the 
professional exchange of knowledge and skills related to the network security industry.  You will have the opportunity 
to learn from various speakers and experts in the field. 

 

Your contributions will enrich the program through enhancing the diversity of perspectives and content represented.  
Our company, employees and partners value the opportunity to learn from and with our international colleagues. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if I may be of assistance in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at +1.408.404.8927. 
 

Website: https://ignite.paloaltonetworks.com/federal/federal_home.html 
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